
 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 

Sydney Central City Planning Panel 

 

 

The following meeting has been cancelled and the 

matter has been removed from the agenda. 

The panel was to meet to determine the following: 

PPSSCC-18 – The Hills Shire – DA130/2020/JP 

8-12 Poole Road, Kellyville 

Two Storey Child Care Centre with Basement Car Parking 

 

The meeting was to be held:  

When:    Thursday, 18 June 2020 at Opening Time 12.30pm 

Where:   This meeting will be held by public teleconference due to 

COVID-19 (Coronavirus) precautions 

You will be notified once a new meeting is scheduled. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 

www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels 


